December 23, 2019

RE: Social Security Number Protection Task Force

Member/Designated Recipient

Dear Designated Task Force Report Recipient,

In accordance with 20 ILCS 4040/10, attached for your review is a copy ¢ the Social Security
Number Protection Task Force Report for 2019.

Thank you.

Best Regards,

Matthew W. Van Hise, CIPP/US
Chief, Privacy Unit

Task Force Chair

Assistant Attorney General
Consumer Fraud Bureau

lllinois Attorney General’s Office

Enclosure: 2019 Task Force Report







































